








The Board discussed sending a letter to Ms. Ruth Maxant regarding a Chicken Permit along with the
renewals for the year to be verified at the next meeting. The Board will have a continued hearing for the
revised Smoking Regulation as well as P. Papineau will speak with Ms. Bridgette Braley regarding the
Aquifer Regulation.

M. Spinner mentioned that there is a Special Town Meeting on June 10" so the Board cannot meet that
evening so there will only be one Board meeting inJune.

Adjourn:

P. Papineau motioned to adjourn the meeting at 7:09 pm, and M. Spinner seconded. No discussion.
Unanimous vote to approve. (3-0-0)

Patricia Peters, Chair U /| S |

Respectfully Submitted,

Heather Hampson, Administrative Coordinator






